WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Robert F. Gilbert — Superintendent Cheryl Mammen — Special Services Director | Alfred Pullo, Jr. — Director of Business Services/Operations

May 21, 2019

Members of the Boards of Selectmen and Finance Town of Woodbridge 11 Meetinghouse Lane Woodbridge, CT 06525

Dear Board Members:

As a result of action taken by members of the Woodbridge Board of Education, at their regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 21, 2019, the Board Chair was authorized to request a supplemental appropriation for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2019.

Based on our latest financial data, we respectfully request a supplemental appropriation not to exceed \$289,000. The deficit is primarily the result of unanticipated special education, as well as building/HVAC related expenditures.

Sincerely,

Margaret Hamilton, Chair Woodbridge Board of Education